
From: Lemaster, Jeff
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1535040049879
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:31:56 AM

For the public record.

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:03 AM
To: Help-Water
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1535040049879

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: linstith@gmail.com
Name: Lloyd & Linda L Stith
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 2089 S Harris Dr
City: Fayetteville
State: AR
Zip: 72701
Phone Number: (479) 799-2867
Division: Water
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1535040049879
Date: 8/23/2018
Time: 10:47:35 AM

Questions Comments:

Dear Sir: This in regards to the listing of the Buffalo River & Big Creek as a Category 4d on the 303d
List of impaired Waterbodies.   We respectfully request that this placement be upgraded to the high
priority category 5 listing.   The Buffalo river as a national treasure deserves  the highest level of
monitoring and protection that the state can offer.        The degradation of the river has been increasing
the past few years.   We are depending on  ADEQ  to locate the sources & reasons for this sad
development and begin remediation.    Please do your job.                                                   
Sincerely,                                                    Lloyd & Linda Stith
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